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Public Hearing-Newfield Town Board 

January 26, 2017 

A Public Hearing was convened Thursday, January 26, 2017 at 7:00 PM at the Newfield Town Hall, 166 Main 

Street, Newfield NY, for the purpose of public comment on proposed Local Law No. 1 of 2017- A Local Law 

to Repeal the Override of the Tax Levy Limit Established in General Municipal Law 3-c. 

Present were: Supervisor Jeffrey Hart, Councilperson Joanne James, Councilperson Christine Laughlin, 

Councilperson Casey Powers and Councilperson Michael Allinger. Also present were 6 residents. 

 

There being no public comment regarding the topic, Supervisor Hart asked for a motion to adjourn the Public 

Hearing. Motion was made by Councilperson James to approve closing the Public Hearing, seconded by 

Councilperson Powers. 

  

Vote AYES 5 Hart, Trask, James, Laughlin and Powers 

 NAY 0 

Carried 

 

Respectfully Submitted,        February 3, 2017 

 

Karen Miller Kenerson 

Town Clerk 

 


